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April 4, 2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

RE:    NEW Absence-Reporting Procedure - “SafeArrival” 

​ EFFECTIVE APRIL 14, 2025 

​  

At Worth School District 127, one of our greatest priorities is ensuring that all our 
students arrive safely at school each and every day. 

 

Starting Monday, April 14th 2025, please report absences using SafeArrival instead of 
sending notes or calling/emailing the school. Staff will begin using the SafeArrival 
notifications to let you know if your student is absent (when you haven’t reported the 
absence in advance).  

 

This new system will reduce the time it takes to verify student attendance, make 
it easy for you to report your child’s absence and easy for staff to respond to 
unexplained student absences. 
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